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PRESIDENTS REPORT
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Hello everyone and welcome to the March meeting.  For those of you who were able to attend the International Women’s Day Brunch last Sunday, I’m sure you had an enjoyable morning.  Again many thanks to the SOW Committee chaired by Janice Micola who made the morning happen.








This evening we welcome Dr Rosemary Kennedy along as our guest speaker and our next dinner meeting in April will see Area Director Kelly Stokes pay us a visit.  For a change, our April meeting will be hosted by Karen Clarke at her home – a nice casual pizza night.  We will also take the opportunity with Kelly visiting us to discuss some plans for our club and your input would be most welcome.








Don’t forget about the Area Workshop in Cairns on 28/29 March.  Information was emailed out to everyone.








We are also coming up to the business end of the Zonta year and club dues will be required to be paid by the end of April. I will advise accordingly what the fee will be when I know for sure.  Our change-over is in May so President Elect Rita will be starting to source people for a board position.  It is a rewarding experience being on board and you learn a lot.  Please give Rita your support.


Enjoy the night.








Margaret.
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Meeting Time:-  


6pm for 6.30start                                                                              





The Club meets on the second Tuesday of each month (except January) 


Kalamia Hotel Ayr








Postal Address


                                                              


PO Box 2204


AYR  Q  4807
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ATTENDANCE





Giovanna Gabiola is our new attendance officer.  Please advise Giovanna by 10am on Monday if you cannot attend the meeting or are unable to stay for the meal.


Giovanna can be contacted on:





4783 3660 (home phone)


4783 2377 (fax) 4783 2777 (work)


0418 186858 (mobile) or via email


jgabiola@bigpond.net.au





Fees: 	Meeting & dinner $20


	Meeting only $5


	Fee if apology received $5


	Fee if no apology made $20





ZONTA BURDEKIN MEETS EVERY SECOND TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH AT THE KALAMIA HOTEL – 6PM FOR A 6.30PM START.





�	     RAFFLE


Tonight:  Jill Giddy





Next month (April): Raelene Grantz 














Birthday Celebrations for March!


Have a Happy Birthday


Dalma and Beth Hancock


Hope you all enjoy your special day.
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Inaugural District 22 Conference 2009 �Our inaugural District Conference as District 22 will be held in Townsville at Rydges Southbank from 25-27 September 2009. This will be the first opportunity when delegates and members from all Clubs in our District will gather to determine the future direction for our District and also our first District Conference outside of SE Queensland. Don't miss this opportunity. Our District Conference Chairman Ans Van Erp from the Zonta Club of Toowoomba is already planning a great weekend for us all to enjoy. She would also welcome your ideas and input. Ans can be contacted on 0408 181 992 or by � HYPERLINK "http://zontadistrict22.org/cgi-bin/uberscript/mailtovanerpa@gmail.com" �email�








ANNUAL FEES are due by the end of April.


Not sure if the amended fees have been calculated as yet.  The contribution to International has increased and due to the fall in the Australian dollar there is probably going to be a slight increase.





Dr Rosemary Kennedy is our guest speaker this evening.  Rosemary will be speaking on the ‘Living Will’.  It certainly sounds interesting. Please try and attend the meeting.





NOTICE FOR BOARD MEMBERS


The next board meeting to be held will be on 23 March 2009 and will be at the residence of Beth Honeycombe. Beth’s address is Burke Street, Ayr. 


�


Wishing you and your families a very happy and holy Easter Break. 





The next dinner meeting will be on 14 April 2009.  This is the Tuesday after Easter.  Remember to have your apology in early if you are unable to attend.





President:  


Margaret Williams


Vice President:


Rita Cranitch


Minutes Secretary:


Judy Scanlon


Correspondence Secretary:


Karen Clarke


Treasurer:


Sandra Roncato


OMC


Rita Cranitch


SOW


Janice Micola


SERVICE


Kathleen Carew


PR&C


Beth Honeycombe











International Women’s Day �





A big thank you to all the Ladies who were able to help and attend the International Women’s Day Brunch. We are an International Women’s Club and what a wonderful way to celebrate this annual event by attending a function organised by an International Women’s Group.


. 





Sadly Jillian Power has officially resigned.  As you will remember she was with this club for a short time before being transferred to Proserpine.  Jillian has not joined another Zonta Club as yet but is busy doing work for the local community.





Karen and Neville are currently holidaying in Japan.





Congratulations to Loreta and her family who are going to be naturalised later this month.   Aussie Aussie Aussie Oi Oi Oi








APRIL MEETING


Kelly Stokes, our area director, will be attending this meeting.  This will be a social meal.  We will all still pay $20.00 and will have a simple meal of pizza or spaghetti.  BYO drinks would be a good idea.


The OMC committee have been working very hard towards a planning focus for the incoming year.  There will also be information about the area, district and international levels of Zonta. 








CLUB CHANGE OVER





The Club will change leadership at the May meeting.  Remember ladies if you are asked to take on a position give it some serious consideration.  Use it as a new learning process and also as a commitment towards the club.  We are all busy business women and if we all do a little bit the club will always move along smoothly.  Not many people enjoy getting out of their comfort zone but there is no better place to learn than the club you are a member of.














IF YOU LOVE BEING A ZONTIAN AND BEING PART OF A NETWORK OF WOMEN COMMITTED TO INCREASING THE STATUS OF WOMEN IN OUR COMMUNITY AND AROUND THE GLOBE...





IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN MEETING OTHER DYNAMIC WOMEN WHO SHARE SIMILIAR IDEALS...





IF YOU GENUINELY WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE ZONTA MOVEMENT AND BE PART OF SHAPING ITS FUTURE IN OUR AREA...





OR PERHAPS YOU ARE JUST OVERDUE FOR A TROPICAL HOLIDAY AND NEED A GOOD EXCUSE TO MIX BUSINESS WITH PLEASURE...





THE ZONTA CLUB OF CAIRNS WANTS YOU TO:





1. LOCK THE DATES MARCH 28-29 INTO YOUR CALENDAR





2. SAVE $80 FOR REGISTRATION FOR A 2-DAY AREA MEETING (PLUS $67.50 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US FOR A MEMORABLE DINNER EXPERIENCE AT THE INTERNATIONALLY-RENOWNED TJAPUKAI CULTURAL PARK ON SATURDAY)





3. START TALKING TO YOUR FELLOW ZONTIANS ABOUT A WEEKEND OF FUN & FELLOWSHIP IN CAIRNS





4. CONSIDER YOUR TRAVEL OPTIONS (CHEAP FLIGHTS, CAR POOLING ETC.)


5. LOOK OUT FOR A MORE COMPREHENSIVE ITINERARY & DETAILS LATER THIS MONTH.


AND


WE WILL SEE YOU IN CAIRNS FOR THE 2009 ZONTA DISTRICT 22 AREA MEETING - YOU WON'T WANT TO MISS THIS ONE!


FOR ENQUIRIES, CONTACT LOCAL CONVENOR ROBYN WAKEFIELD ON 0438 188 416.


























